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I SUPPORT [HB 4115 A]. 

 

Oregon's and our National interests are enhanced by the passage of [HB 4115 A]. 

 

Due to a continuing and intentional lack of political leadership, the categories of 

employees identified in [HB 4115 A], who serve diligently and unselfishly are treated 

unfairly in their respective workplaces. I would further submit, "Hostile Workplaces"  

exist and left to fester unresolved. 

 

[HB 4115 A] will begin to correct and modernize resolutions to contentious issues 

raised in submitted Testimonies further; [HB 4115 A] will add additional layers of 

earned benefits to recruit and retain our societies' most valiant employees. 

 

The issues of potential "conflicts of interests" can easily be resolved as the work 

product from upfront and honest negotiations. 

 

Oregon desperately needs the employees, identified in [HB 4115 A] employment 

categories.  

 

The proponents of [HB 4115 A] have presented a thoughtful and worthy resolution to 

address specified controversial workplace issues. 

 

PASS [HB 4115 A] with dispatch. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 


